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Walk on Wednesday  
 
This month, we have started WOW (Walk on 
Wednesday) at Edmondsley Primary School.            
If children walk, scoot, bike or park and stride (from 
Congburn Garden Centre car park) on a             
Wednesday, they will get a point on a Travel    
Tracker.  At the end of the month, those children 
who have been active whilst getting to school will 
receive a special badge.  There is a different one 
each month. 
Well done to those children who set a great         
example by using your bikes to get to school.  
Thank you for supporting keeping Edmondsley 

It will be time to say ‘Goodbye’ to Mr Mander at the end of the Summer 
Term 2019 
I would firstly like to say a huge thank to  everyone at Edmondsley Primary 
School– staff, parents and pupils alike– all who have made my time here a truly 
wonderful experience. I do however have to announce that I will be leaving the 
school at the end of the academic year, as I will be moving to Gloucestershire to 
be nearer to friends and family. This decision has been a difficult one to make 
and I have put a considerable amount of time and thought into it. I will thorough-
ly miss the school, though I leave with countless fantastic memories of the years 
I have spent here. 
Mr Mander   
 
It has been a great pleasure to have Mr Mander working in our school and in-
deed will leave us with many fond memories of his teaching. He has brought 
much enthusiasm about learning and without any doubt is a talented teacher.   
 

From all staff and Governors we wish him all the very best in his future  
successful career.  



 

 

Breakfast Club  
Please can parents be reminded breakfast club starts from 8:15am. If arriving 
before 8:15am, we ask parents/carers to supervise their child/children. 

Butterflies 90.4%        

Hedgehogs 92.8%  

Squirrels 94.8%  

Rabbits 89.3%  

Deers 97.8%  

Stags 94.4%  

Attendance  

Well Done  
Deer 
Class! 

Reminder Dates 

Date:  Class: 

27th March 2019 Rabbit Class Assembly 

3rd April 2019 Squirrel Class Assembly 

1st May 2019 Hedgehog Class Assembly 

Funds raised for 'Moving On' charity 
 
Amelia and Nieve have raised £54.25 from selling cakes  for local charity 
'Moving On'. This is a local charity who work with 19-24 year olds facing 
homelessness. 
Thank you very much Amelia and Nieve for your hard work with this and   
everyone who supported this worthy cause.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done.  A pupil raised £45 by baking biscuits 
and selling—all her own idea!  

 
 

Let’s Celebrate! 
Who has kept our School Promise exceptionally well 

this week? 
 

Polite and Caring, that’s what we are. 
Best Break time Buddy Award was achieved by Joshua 

Respect and Kindness, takes us far. 
Edmondsley’s Environmentalist Award was achieved by 

Charlie 
Open and Honest, we don’t tell lies 

Playful Pupil Award was achieved by Tyler 
Manners are important, everyone tries. 
Etiquette Award was achieved by Lucas 

I is in united, teamwork’s the prize  
Terrific Teamwork Award was achieved by         

Basketball Team and Synchronised Swimming Pupils 

 
Strive to be the best we can be, 

Supreme Citizen Award was achieved by Alfie, 
Connor and Basketball Captain   

       Everyone aims high at EDMONDSLEY 
      Life Long Learner Award was achieved by    

Miss Scott 


